
 
 

  

Date: 2023-04-19 
 
FCC ID: B32V660P 

Declaration letter 
 
Federal Communications Commission 
7435 Oakland Mills Road 
Columbia MD 21046 
 
Subject: Declaration letter for label requirement 
 
The label is permanent affixed in the battery compartment, and the EUT will be selling 
to market without the battery installed. The users can see the label during the battery 
installation process. The battery cover can be opened without any special tools.   
 
If you have any questions regarding the declaration, please don’t hesitate to contact us. 
 
Sincerely yours, 
 
 
 
 
 
 
_________________________________________ 
Kenji Chao / Sr. Director, Hardware Engineering 
Verifone, Inc. 
Tel.: 886-2-3789-7334 
Fax: 886-2-2655-3168 
E-mail:Kenji_C1@verifoen.com 
 


